

Boosters meetings will be held monthly at 7pm on Zoom - get the meeting ID and passcode on the



August 11
September 8
October 13
November 10
December 8

January 12 February 9 March 9 April 6 May 11

We support the students, staff and community! Join us, join the fun!

# Your October 2020 Boosters Newsletter

Thanks to our volunteers and everyone who came out to support our Savers Donation Drive and Spirit Wear Sidewalk Sale in September! We filled our UHaul truck PLUS some for Savers and did well selling Conant gear too, including Crazies 2020 shirts!



PLEASE BE SURE TO REGISTER TO BE A BOOSTER TO CONTINUE TO GET OUR EMAIL BLASTS. VISIT OUR <u>WEBSITE</u> TO REGISTER TODAY.

#### Yearly the Boosters Support:

- Freshman night
- Event hospitality
- Cougars in Need
- Scholarships
- Post Prom
- Mini grants for athletics/activities/academics

#### **Boosters Projects Include:**

- Raising \$ for new marquee
- Spirit windscreens for stadium
- Recycling bins for school-wide program
- New sports banners in the gym
- 635 gallon fish tank for the media center

#### **President's Letter**

Hello Conant Community,

Thanks to all who attended our September affair in the Conant parking lot! It was really heartwarming to see so many people in

2020-2021 Parent Volunteer Board

Elizabeth Paveza President person again.

Thanks go out, as well to the volunteers who manned the Savers fundraiser and the sidewalk sale. Bonus thanks to the volunteers who unloaded the Savers donations this past weekend!

Keep reading for a spotlight on fall sports at Conant and a great award for our Princi*PAL* Julie Nowak. Be sure to join us for our next Zoom meeting on Tuesday. The login information will be on our *website* on the Meetings Tab.

Thanks,

Elizabeth Paveza Conant Boosters President



# The Online Spirit Store is Always Open!

Remember to order your Conant spirit wear through the online *Spirit Store*. It's open 24/7!

You can find Conant Cougar facemasks and Cougar Crazies 2020-21 shirts online while supplies last. We also have a wide variety of sweats, t-shirts, hats, blankets, car magnets, yard signs and MORE!

Please note: Our parent custom designers are closing shop at the end of the year, so any custom orders you'd like them to make need to be ordered by December 4. We wish them well and thank them for working with the Conant Boosters over the years!



## **Spotlight on Fall Sports!**

Did you know there are several sports that are competing at Conant this fall? In fact, there are six sports deemed "low risk" for COVID-19 transmission by the Illinois State Board of Traci Garcia Vice President

Marty Kennelly Treasurer

Heather Sharbough Recording Secretary

Sky Capriolo
Corresponding
Secretary

COMMUNICATION S Sky Capriolo

CONANT SOCIAL FUNDRAISER Traci Garcia Heather Sharbough

CONCESSIONS
Dan Sarich
Yassi Delgado

CRAFT FAIR
Tracy Gebhardt

CRAFT FAIR
CONCESSIONS
Carol Hominac

DANCES Kathy Stanislawski RoseAnne Caboor

FUNDRAISERS
Carol Hominac
Jenn Reiger

FOOTBALL GRILL

HOSPITALITY
Molly Bryant

MEMBERSHIP Jennifer Schols Paula Waterman

POST PROM Heather Sharbough

SCHOLARSHIPS Kelly O'Hara

SPIRIT STORE
Julie Henry
Paula Waterman

WEBSITE

Education.

Paula Waterman

Boys & Girls Golf Boys & Girls Cross Country Girls Swimming and Diving Girls Tennis

Conant Athletic Director, John Kane, says more than 200 students are participating!

"The fall season has been going great. We have had many more students try sports that they have not done in the past."

Kane reports that one team in particular has made school history this fall.

"The biggest story of the fall season would be the Conant Boys Golf Team winning the MSL Varsity Golf Tournament. Senior Nikko Ganas continued to dominate by winning the tournament and freshman Nicolas Simon amazed many by finishing 2<sup>nd</sup>. All members of the team contributed to win the tournament."

The only sport without spectators was the indoor swimming and diving meets. They were broadcast on the school's YouTube channel however.

Next up, the IHSA will consider if any of the winter sports will be moved to later in the school year. Kane says to look for that announcement by the end of October. Those sports include Boys and Girls Basketball, Boys Swimming, Girls Bowling, Wrestling, Girls Gymnastics and Competitive Cheer.

Great job Conant athletes this fall and good luck to those hoping to participate in winter sports starting soon!













Congratulations to Principal Julie Nowak on being an ISBE **2020 Those Who Excel** award winner!

You can read all about this distinction **here**.

We know we enjoy working with Julie on all things Boosters.



Way to go -Cougar Pride all the way!





### Your Amazon Purchases Can = \$ for Conant Boosters!

Every time you shop at Amazon you can select a charity to get .05% of your purchase total.

Go to <u>www.smile.amazon.com</u> and select "Conants Cougar Booster Club Inc." as your charity. We received more than \$250 during the last school year - let's bring in more this year!



### **Contact Us:**

ConantBoosters@gmail.com or www.ConantBoosters.com

Follow Us



